Worship is now mask-optional

The Re-Opening Task Force decided at a recent meeting to make masking optional for in-person worship services.

Please know that you are welcome to join us for in-person worship if you choose to continue to wear a mask or not. All gatherings at the church are now mask-optional.

The offices will remain open by appointment only during business hours.

The Re-Opening Task Force will continue to monitor the situation and, if needed, will revisit safety protocols and procedures.